
From:  Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Sent time:  03/18/2019 05:26:20 PM

To:  David Gadd <david@uglyangel.net>

Cc:  Dan Halden <daniel.halden@lacity.org>; Dave Cano <david.cano@lacity.org>; Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: invitation to Argyle Civic Association meeting next Tuesday, January 29
 

David, 

I will attend on behalf of CD-13. 

 Sean Starkey
 Hollywood Field Deputy
 Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, 13th District
 13th District, City of Los Angeles
 1722 Sunset Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90026

 Phone (213) 207-3015 | Fax (213) 207-3031 | www.cd13.com

Find the Councilmember on:    

On Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 1:21 PM David Gadd <david@uglyangel.net> wrote:
Hi Dan,

The Argyle Civic Association would like to have you and/or other representatives from Councilmember O’Farrell’s office at our
March meeting, a week from tomorrow (Tuesday, March 26, at 7 pm at Caste Argyle) to discuss the pending bridge housing
project on Schrader as well as Millennium’s Hollywood Center project. Would you or some other team member be able to
attend our meeting at Castle Argyle? We can give you priority on the agenda.

As I mentioned previously, our area of concern extends south of Franklin to Sunset Boulevard, and our neighborhood is being
heavily impacted by the transient camp under the Gower Street bridge as well as the proposed Millennium's Hollywood Center
project.

Thanks,
David Gadd
323-7459-0823

On Jan 23, 2019, at 11:02 AM, Dan Halden <daniel.halden@lacity.org> wrote:

Thank you.  Regarding the proposed Hollywood Center project, I encourage you to be in touch with
my colleague Craig Bullock, our planning director, who I am CCing here, in addition to myself.

  Dan Halden
  Director, HEART of Hollywood
  Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, 13th District
  200 N. Spring Street, Room 480
(213) 473-7013 | daniel.halden@lacity.org | www.cd13.com

Find the Councilmember on:    

On Wed, Jan 23, 2019 at 10:25 AM David Gadd <david@uglyangel.net> wrote:
Thanks, Daniel.

Our boundaries extend down to Sunset Boulevard on the south side. We are particularly concerned about the
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Hollywood Center development (Millennium Partners), which is proposed for District 13, as it greatly affects
traffic and other quality-of-life issues both north and south of Franklin.

David

On Jan 23, 2019, at 8:48 AM, Daniel Halden <daniel.halden@lacity.org> wrote:

Good morning David,

Thank you for the invitation. I am CC’ing Dave Cano, the CM’s executive assistant, to this email,
along with Sean Starkey, who is now the Hollywood field deputy at our office. Please CC them on
any future requests for CM O’Farrell.

The CM is unfortunately not available next Tuesday. 

Can you also please advise the boundaries of the Argyle Civic Association? As you may know,
Castle Argyle is located in Council District 4 (CM Ryu).

Thank you,

Dan Halden
Director, HEART of Hollywood
Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
City of Los Angeles, 13th District
www.cd13.com

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2019, at 2:49 PM, David Gadd <david@uglyangel.net> wrote:

HI Daniel,

We would like to invite you or another representative from Councilmember O’Farrell’s
staff to attend the Argyle Civic Association’s next monthly meeting on Tuesday,
January 29, at 7 pm at Castle Argyle (1919 Argyle Avenue) so that we can share
with you some of the current concerns the members of our long-standing neighborhood
group have.

Thanks,
David Gadd
323-42-0823
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